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Memo No: 17/HGU/2024/REG/Cyclone                                        Date: 22.10.2024 

 
 

Notification 

This is to notify all concerned that in concurrence with the Government Notification vide No. 660-

Edn(CS)/10-M-33/2024 dated 22.10.2024 issued by the Deputy Secretary, Government of West Bengal, 

the University shall remain closed from 23rd October, 2024 to 26th October, 2024 except emergency services 

in view of ensuring severe cyclonic storm. 

This has been issued with the kind approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.  

    

 

 

 

Memo No: 17/HGU/2024/REG/Cyclone                                       Date: 22.10.2024 

Copy forwarded for necessary information to: 

1) The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, H.G.U., for his kind information  

2) The Controller of Examinations, H.G.U.  

3) The Finance Officer, H.G.U. 

4) The Course Coordinators, H.G.U., requested to inform all Teachers and Students of their respective 

departments  

5) University Website  

6) University Guard File 

  

Sd/- 

Registrar (Addl. Charge.) 

Harichand Guruchand University 
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